

## FAIRFIELD COUNTY CATHOLIC CEMETERIES OF THE DIOCESE OF BRIDGEPORT, LLC

## Blessing of the Little Angels Shrine

On Saturday September 6 at 11:00 am

Bishop Frank Caggiano will bless our new shrine located at Resurrection Cemetery 208 South Main Street | Newtown, Connecticut

This sacred space will be available to bury the remains of a miscarriage, stillborn baby or infant in consecrated ground. We will also memorialize those with no remains with a plaque on our memorial wall.

\*\*Join us to pray for the babies who have gone home to heaven.

For more information go to Ctcemeteries.org/LittleAngelsShrine or call 203.404.0820

Please note that no burials will take place during the blessing on September 6. A separate service will be held at the shrine on Saturday September 13 at 11:00 am. If you have remains for burial or want a plaque to honor your child, you must register in advance via the website link or telephone number above.

In the future, services will be held on one Saturday each month. Those dates will be available in advance on the website.

